January 5, 2000

Mr. Gary Avins
Firepower Displays Unlimited, Inc.
P. O. Box 4085

‘rim:eten, F1L 33032

Dear Gary:

Just a note to thank you again for the wonderful fireworks display you did for our
Millennium Magic New Years Eve Party. We had rave reviews, and we look forward to
working with you July 4, 2000!!!

We wish you and your family and very happy and healthy New Year.

Warmest regards,

7
Kay Fisher
Membership




